
Missions 2023 Fundraiser 

Voice for the Voiceless Thailand 

Saturday, October 21, 2023 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Calvary Chapel of Holbrook 

1202 W. Hopi Dr. Holbrook, AZ 

Come get some great Thai food and BBQ and help support our next missions trip to 

Thailand. This November we will be taking a team of missionaries to Thailand where we 

will share the Gospel with the people there. We will also provide lunches as we teach 

English and share the Gospel in 14 different schools. Your gifts will also buy much needed 

backpacks, shoes, socks, school supplies, reading glasses and other items to bless these 

children. We will do home visits where we continue to share the Gospel and distribute gift 

bags loaded with food supplies to needy families. 

Authentic Thai food provided by ‘Thai 2 Go’ 

Minimum donation $15 per plate for your choice of 

Bacon Fried Rice, Pad Thai or Pulled Pork meal. 

‘Voice for the Voiceless Thailand’ is a 501c3 non-profit ministry based 

in Arizona serving the people in Thailand. Your donations are tax 

deductible. You can learn more about us at www.voiceforthailand.org  


